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In this Newsletter

Next Meeting

AUGUST!

No Meeting This Month!

Kick back and relax…Chapter 441 traditionally takes the month of July off.  See you in August, where 

the program will (probably) be member reports of the fun times they had this summer!

Photos from Picnic and 

Young Eagles Day!
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Steve Cameron
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Steve Cameron reports:

"The Young Eagles Rally on the 13th was a success. We flew 198 
kids... 88 of the 160 pre-registered kids who showed up (72 no-
shows), plus 110 walk-in kids with just 12 extremely motivated pilots 
(Bruce Finney, Doug Happe, Andrew Rerecich, Brian Funk, Daniel 
McCreary, Maher Welaye, Mike Prime, Nick Meyer, Bob Stoney, Stan 
Kasprzyk, Tom Brown, and Waylon Owens) who flew as many as 10 
flights each. 

“The good news is that we flew every kid who showed up by 2:30 
and didn't have to turn away any kids who were signed up on the 
walk-in/standby list. Many thanks to everyone who helped or flew! 

“We tried a Ground School for the first time, which really sped up 
the flying operation for the pilots. Shown here, Sommer Scott 
organized the Ground School team that included Brian Lee, Kat 
McCoy, and Eileen Bjorkman. I'm especially proud that our chapter 
supports this event because the demographic of kids we fly from the 
Auburn area tends to be those from families that face more 
challenges.”
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Photo Booth Aircraft – Cabin Waco owned by husband/wife airline pilots
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Young Eagle Waiting Area
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Ready to Load
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The Static Display area at the south end included four 

homebuilts…a replica Demoiselle, Mike Sabourin’s Long-EZ, 

Ron’s Fly Baby, and Lee Potter’s Glasair S/N 2

Not old enough to fly as Young Eagles?  About a hundred 

tykes got to climb into the Fly Baby, and earn their Fly Baby 

wings.  This little guy was NOT going to sit down, though….
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EAA 441 has a dedicated online forum using the Discord server.  It's a free service without ads or spam content, and can 

be accessed via mobile apps or on your PC via a web browser.  To sign up, email Edwina Sharp: ebsharp@centurylink.net.



Page 11Tech Counselors and Flight Advisors

Chapter 441 is fortunate to have two tech counselors.  Feel free to call Brian (253)-369-0489 , or Dave 

Nason any time.  You don’t need to wait for some significant milestone in your project.   

Remember, this is not an “inspection”.  The shop doesn’t need to be cleaned for a visit.  All are quite 

used to looking at pieces, parts, and assorted bits, and will be happy to answer questions, offer advice, 

and generally talk about projects, building, flying, or whatever.
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